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Day 2 -Wednesday, April 17, 2024    
 

CAFETERIA 
Today Wednesday April 17th   Tomorrow Thursday April 18th  
Chicken or Tofu Stir-fry $6.75  Beef Chilli $5.00 

Japadog $4.50  Falafel Hummus Wrap $6.50 

Soft Beef Taco $5.25  Pepperoni Pizza $7.00 

Marinara Pasta $5.25  Cheese Pizza $6.50 
 

GRAD 2024 
Graduation – Cap & Gown/Orpheum Fees 

$65 Graduation - Cap & Gown and student portion of Orpheum Theatre rental fee are available to pay on 

school cash online or by cash or cheque in the school office.  This fee is for all graduates attending the 

Commencement Ceremony on Wednesday, June 26, 2024. 

 

Outstanding Fees 

Please have your parents check your School Cash Online account to make sure that all of your outstanding 
fees are paid.  All outstanding fees must be paid in order to attend the Grad Dinner Dance! 

 

ATHLETICS 
Athletics Banquet 

Attention Pinetree athletes. If you have paid for the athletic banquet during the fall, winter, or spring season, 
the date for the banquet is Wednesday June 19th at 5:30PM. If you realize that you are not able to make that 
date, the deadline for requesting a refund is this Friday, April 19th by contacting Ms. Labranche in the 
office.  If you have not paid for the athletics banquet and you still wish to do so, the deadline to pay is 
Friday April 26th. After this date, there will be no more names added to the athletics banquet list.  Please see 
Mr. Ireland if you have questions. 
 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 
Volunteer with International Education Summer Programs 

Coquitlam International Education is seeking volunteers for its Summer School Programs from July 8 – 
August 9, 2024. International Ed has a number of different opportunities for volunteers to work with 
students in EAL classes, computer classes, credit courses, and cultural activities. If you are interested in 
applying, see Ms. Carson for more details. Applications close on June 14th. 
 

Royal Soccer Club Needs Volunteers! 
Volunteer for their summer camps at https://royalsoccerclub.com/employment/british-columbia/  
 

INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION 
International Summer School Registration is Now Open 

International students are eligible to enroll in high school credit courses this summer. Classes will be held at 
Pinetree from July 3rd to August 9th.  Students may choose a maximum of two courses (one AM and one 
PM course). Register via the True North Portal www.mytruenorth.ca . 
 

POST SECONDARY & CAREER 
Post Secondary Announcements 

If you are not on the Post Secondary & Career Advising Team, please check the Career Resources site on 
the Pinetree Site for all information. 
 

Scholarships and Financial Aid for Grade 12 Students 
All information can be found on the Post Secondary & Career Resource site on the Pinetree website. 
Questions? Email Ms. Moorhouse at cmoorhouse@sd43.bc.ca . 
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